
 

 

Sponsored String Tuition 

Free tuition for 3 beginner violinists 

Free tuition for 2 beginner violists 

 

I am delighted to write to you to inform you of a sponsored strings programme kindly supported by 

the Parents’ Association. We are offering free tuition for three beginner pupils on the Violin for one 

year.  Tuition will take the form of one joint half hour lesson each week during term time. In order 

for each pupil to benefit fully from these lessons all three would need to be the same standard, 

ideally a beginner.  

 

Free tuition is also offered on Viola for two pupils. Again, these will be a joint half hour lesson once a 

week. This is available for either two beginner students from 3rd form and above* or two advanced 

violin pupils wishing to gain experience on a different instrument.  

 

Instruments will be provided free of charge by Ripon Grammar School for all five pupils. The five 
places available are offered on a first come, first served basis and interested parties should contact 
the Director of Music in writing at seymoure@ripongrammar.co.uk.  

 

This is an excellent opportunity for a pupil to advance their musical knowledge and host of other 

skills associated with learning an instrument. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. E Seymour 

Director of Music 

 

 

*The size of the instruments would preclude younger students form learning the Viola 
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